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[bookmark: docs-internal-guid-b32e8733-7fff-3070-7c]Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am excited to share that CC-V School District is enrolled in Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment’s free, voluntary, and statewide COVID-19 school testing program for the 2021-22 school year.  This is a critical step to keeping our students and teachers healthy and allowing us to continue in-person learning. The safety of our students and educators is our top priority.

All students under 18 must obtain parental/guardian consent to participate in this voluntary program.  Through Epidemiology and Laboratory Capacity (ELC) Reopening Schools award funds, students are eligible to receive an incentive, regardless of their current vaccination status. A participating student will receive $25 for the first COVID-19 test administered to them through this program. A student can then receive $10 for every subsequent test that is administered each week (at a maximum of one incentive allowed per week). Parents may choose to opt out of the individual student incentives.

To enroll your child, please visit the portal  https://na4.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=f662f4aa-4131-4642-8a68-f8bfb5d4b6d2&env=na4&acct=94fa5c5e-8255-4677-b885-54b779f74704&v=2

Spanish: https://na4.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=f662f4aa-4131-4642-8a68-f8bfb5d4b6d2&env=na4&acct=94fa5c5e-8255-4677-b885-54b779f74704&v=2

The COVID-19 testing program is available to all students and staff, regardless of vaccination status or presence of symptoms. School testing will be implemented with the help of a state contractor. 

I’ve linked additional materials for your consideration, including:
· Facts on the program with additional information.
· FAQ to answer any questions or concerns you may have.

For additional questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Miriam Mondragon, mmondragon@ccvschools.com. Thank you for helping keep our kids and teachers safe. 
Sincerely,
Miriam Mondragon, Superintendent 
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